[image: ]Flushing C of E Primary School,
								Coventry Road,
								Flushing
								Falmouth
								TR11 5TX
								Tel No: 01326 374498
email:  secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk
25th September 2025
						
Dear parents,

As part of our topic, “Amazing Animals”, next week, on October 1st, Starfish are very excited to be having a visit from “Mark’s Ark”. Mark will be bringing several animals to show to the children.
We are asking for a contribution of £6 towards this visit which should be a lovely experience for all and enable the children to get close to animals they would not usually encounter. Payment can be made via ParentPay.
Many thanks for your support,
Yours sincerely,

Alison Eva
Class Teacher
		
	[image: A group of people holding hands

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]
	[image: ]
	[image: ]
	[image: ]
	[image: ]
	[image: ]



image1.jpg
FLUSHING
Cof E
Primary School

7




image2.jpeg




image3.png
FORGIVENESS




image4.png




image5.jpeg




image6.png
&




image7.jpeg
CREATIVITY




